
Tera Alley
In the last few weeks I have taken the time to educate myself on this matter. I have asked a lot of
questions and listened to both sides of the argument. Bottom line is there are not enough facts to
back up this water being a danger to anyone or anything. It has been used for years and years and
there there has never a problem. Ranchers are thankful for the water and are concerned that they
will not have access if this goes through. And Aethon is very environmentally safe. They want to
help our community thrive not put it in danger. I support Aethon and am thankful that they are
doing what they can help and to grow our community.


